
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 8 May 2018 4:21 PM 

To: 'Michael Butler' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: 4 yearly review of modern awards - Award stage - Group 4 awards - Decision - 21 March 2018 

 
Dear Mr Butler, 

 
I refer to the below correspondence in respect of [2018] FWCFB 1548 as it relates to the Professional Employees 
Award 2010. I confirm that the extension of time sought by Professionals Australia has been granted.  
 
Accordingly, please file submissions by 5pm, Tuesday 15 May 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Michael Butler [mailto:mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 8 May 2018 3:41 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J; AMOD 

Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards - Award stage - Group 4 awards - Decision - 21 March 2018 

 
The Associate to the President 
His Honour Justice Ross AO 
 
Dear Associate 
 
Further to the abovementioned Decision issued on 21st March 2018. 
 
I note that the Directions at paragraph 766 stipulated that submissions in response to the Decision were to be 
forwarded by 19th April 2018. 
 
Due to temporary staff shortages and absence on leave this deadline was unfortunately overlooked. The 
Association would like the opportunity to respond particularly in respect of the Professional Employees Award 
(603-642). 
 
In this regard I respectfully request that an extension of time be allowed until close of business on 15th May 
2018. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Michael Butler 
 
Michael Butler 
Director Industrial Relations 
 
Professionals Australia (formerly APESMA) 
Lvl 3, 163 Eastern Rd,  
South Melbourne, VIC 3205.  
 
www.professionalsaustralia.org.au  

P:03 9695 8838    : 0413 831 457  
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